District D Cabinet Meeting D7 Zone Report
April 10th 2021

DG Joe, Fellow Lions
Membership started the year with 80 Lions, currently we have 83. An increase of 3 members. 
This zone has had no zone chair this year. 

Major Club Projects
Kelowna Okanagan Mission The club donated 2 pocket talkers to the residents of Cottonwoods Seniors Care Home. These devices assist the resident with distance communications devices so they hear better in a crowded location using tablets or cell phones. The club has also collected over 3440 pairs of eye glasses.
Kelowna Rutland members are working on replacing some of the stepping stones they have in the Lions Park.
Kelowna Lioness the club has decided not to transition to a Lions Club, but are still making donations and doing what they can at this time
Peachland the club purchased an advertising banner for display at the Peachland Riding Club.
Westbank the club helps individuals in the community with transportation, personal needs, yard work, checking on individuals and other concerns. 
Kelowna Leos the club is not active at the moment due to covid.

There has been excellent participation at the combined zone meetings. These have gone over very well.
We have chartered some new territory by having these multiple zone meetings and they seem to be something to look at. It is an opportunity for more ideas and information due to larger numbers in attendance.
A monthly bulletin has been sent out, combined for zone 7 & 8 as neither has a zone chair this year.

We do have a Zone Chair Elect, Steve Sweeney, current President of the Peachland Lions has stepped forward. Thank you Steve



Respectfully submitted
IPDG Debbie Bostock

